
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 
 
On behalf of all of our staff, I wish you and yours a very happy, healthy winter break.  No matter how 
you spend your break or what you celebrate, we hope you all are able to:  spend time with loved ones; 
be treated with kindness; and take time for yourselves.   
 

Looking Ahead 
 

• Jan 3 

o Classes Resume After Winter Break 

• Jan 9-13 

o French Kindergarten Registration Week 

• Jan 23-27 

o English Kindergarten Registration Week 

• Feb 6-10 

o SD61 Student Transfer Week 

 

News from Our Wonderful PAC 
 
Thank you to all the parent volunteers, teachers, and school staff who helped with the Loonie Emporium 

this year, and to everyone who donated items!  It was a fun and crazy day of shopping and wrapping and 

a wonderful example of the strength of our school community. We will let you know the total amount 

raised for the school after the holidays.  The PAC wishes you all a wonderful Winter break, and we'll see 

you for more fun events in the New Year! 

Thank you to all families who participating in any, and all ways for Monday’s Loonie Emporium, it was an 

enormous success and a big thank you to Anne-Marie Griffiths from the PAC for organizing the 

event.  Following up, if you have received your child’s specially wrapped gifts in a cloth bag which was 

labelled we would appreciate if you were able to set it aside for return to school in January. Thank you 

for your donations, your volunteering and your support. ´ 

-Quadra PAC 

 
 
Have a wonderful, safe weekend! 
 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 


